

NEVADA BUREAU OF MINES AND GEOLOGY

Mail Stop 178 Reno, Nevada 89557-0088

Telephone: (775) 784-6691 FAX: (775) 784-1709 www.nbmg.unr.edu

The Nevada State Mapping Advisory Committee at a meeting on November 9, 2006 passed the following resolution by unanimous vote:

Resolution in support of Imagery for the Nation

The Nevada State Mapping Advisory Committee is aware of the National States Geographic Information Council's Imagery for the Nation proposal. This proposal supports having a nationwide systematic program of orthophotography that is flown on a regular basis. State and local agencies will have options to cooperatively purchase a higher resolution product in areas of their choosing. Regularly scheduled and funded statewide orthophotography is needed by federal, state, and local government agencies in Nevada for short- and long-term land use-planning, emergency response, resource development, watershed planning, and rangeland management.

Resolved that the Nevada State Mapping Advisory Committee hereby endorses the Imagery for the Nation proposal and looks forward to working with the National States Geographic Information Council and federal agencies in its implementation.

Jonathan G. Price

Chairman, Nevada State Mapping Advisory Committee

Director/State Geologist, Nevada Bureau of Mines and Geology

Ronald H. Hess

Executive Secretary, Nevada State Mapping Advisory Committee

Nevada Bureau of Mines and Geology

University of Nevada, Reno/MS 178

Reno, NV 89557-0088

telephone: 775-784-6691; e-mail: rhess@unr.edu